From: Bill Urquhart

Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2012 9:29 AM

**To:** Mercier, Betty

**Subject:** Re: CSCP Next Meeting

Mrs. Mercier.

Thank you for the acceptance to be on the CSCP Advisory Committee, however, I will not be able to fill the position at this time due to an employment opportunity in Toronto.

I believe CSCP plays an integral role in reducing crime in London and I regret not being able to take part in it, however, (as they say) when opportunity knocks... I wish the Committee all the best and if I move back to London in the future I will be sure to re-apply.

Bill Urquhart